Valley View Golf Club Phase One Reopening Guidelines 
Governor Bullock has recommended a Three Phase plan to reopen Montana. The Gallatin Valley Health voted on and approved the implementation of the Governors Three Phase reopening plan.  Listed below are Phase One reopening guidelines that will be implemented at Valley View Golf Club.  Safety and your health are our primary concerns for all of you! Social Distancing Guidelines still must be followed while you are golfing at Valley View.
           Tuesday April 28
· The pro shop will be open for business, please maintain the social distance 6 feet guidelines. There will be a 4-person limit inside the pro shop.
· The driving range and practice putting green will be open, please maintain the social distance 6 feet guidelines. Matts will be used until the driving range grass grows in.
The driving range hours are 9:00am to 6:00pm.
· All play starts on hole number 10. Small flags will be used as tee box markers.
· Fivesomes will not be allowed. The golf course will be open for members only initially.
· Due to the recommendation of social distancing through Phase Two carts will be available, 1 person and 1 bag per cart except for family members. You will see the designated cart pick up and drop off areas. Please throw your trash away.
· Bag storage will be available when reopening Phase Two guidelines are implemented.
· Lessons and club fittings will be available.
· Guest will still not be allowed; our priority is to accommodate as many members as we can. As soon as the demands for tee times slow down we will allow guests.
·  The only restrooms that will be open are the snack shack restrooms. Please abide by the instructions posted on the mirrors inside the restrooms!

· Monday May 4th
· [bookmark: _Hlk38635149]We will offer food and beverage service. There will be limited seating inside the restaurant due to the social distancing guidelines. In house dining will be charged to your membership account an 18% gratuity added to your bill. During Phase One the restaurant staff will not handle cash or credit cards. Seating is limited to 6 people per table. Please be considerate on the amount of time you are in the restaurant; we would like to accommodate the members who may be waiting for a table. To go orders are available by calling the restaurant (585-2921), all orders will be charged to your membership account. There will be an 18% gratuity added to all to go orders, your receipt will be taped to you order. Initially we will offer a limited menu.
The restaurant hours are 11:00am – 7:00pm daily all members must exit at 7;30pm.

We have received some information from the Montana PGA section that
Governor Bullock is planning on announcing more specific guidelines for Montana golf courses.
As soon as we are informed of the updated golf guidelines, we will let you know.
